Site Inspection Report

On 30-10-2015, I have inspected the site for diversion of forest land
for 1.375 ha in Sy No.138 of Hengvalli village along with Assistant
Conservator of Forest and Technical Assistant to Deputy Conservator of
Forests Kundapur and Range Forest Officer Shankaranarayan.

During the inspection, I have walked through Hengvalli ABC Block
Reserve Forest. There are no rare endangered or unique species of flora and
fauna found in the area. There are no protected archeological, heritage sites or
defence establishments or any other important monument in the area.The
diversion of forest land is unavoidable and barest minimum for the
improvement of village and village road, hence recommended for diversion.
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Date: 30-10-2015 (PMKASH{’NET KAR.IF5s)
Place: Kundapura Deputy Conservator of Forests,

Kundapur Division Kundapur



